

Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 9th October 2020

Thank you!

Message from the Headteacher

Dover Foodbank send heartfelt thanks to you all for your donations which we gathered for our harvest celebrations.

Learning at Home

When your child is at home and not able to come to school because they, or a family member, has a symptom of coronavirus and you are awaiting the outcome of the Covid test they need to complete work set by the school. This is, of course, unless they are too unwell in which case they should be resting and recovering.

You can see curriculum planning for each week on the school website under the main 'Classes' tab. Click on the appropriate 'Welcome to Class_' folder, then click on the 'Home Learning' folder. Within the' Home Learning' folder click the '2020-2021' folder and then click the relevant 'Week Beginning' folder and there you will find the weekly planning from your child's class teacher.

Your child needs to complete the work set and you need to email it to the class teacher each day. If you are not able to do this please telephone the school office for help.

Corridor displays

New corridor displays have been put up recently on the theme of 'Welcome' in recognition of us all coming back together as a school community. Look out for pictures on the school facebook page and school website.

Reception Class 2021

Applications open for Reception Class September 2021 on Thursday, 5th November. If you have a child born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017 you can apply online for a place through the Kent County Council website:-www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/primary-school-places. Applications close on 15th January 2021. Families are welcome to make an appointment to view the school during Term 2. Appointments will last for 15 minutes, will be after the pupils have gone home and will be limited to one family at a time. Please spread the word to anyone you know.

Coronavirus Symptoms

Children or staff with any of the three symptoms of Covid: a new continuous cough; a fever; a change in taste or smell are to stay at home and isolate, as must the rest of their household.

Children and staff must also stay at home and isolate if a member of their household has any of these symptoms.

If the person with the symptoms has a Covid test result which is negative they, and the rest of the household, may return to school or work.

If you do not get a test then the child or member of the household with symptoms must stay at home for 10 days and the rest of the family for 14 days. Following this time if they are well they can return to school or work, if still unwell they are to follow health professional advice.

We recommend that you get a test – you will most likely need to try a number of times to book a test. People who keep on trying are successful in getting one.

To get a test go online to:

nhs.uk/coronavirus OR https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/OR Telephone 111

Helen Comfort

Star Awards

w/e 9th October 2020

Class R – Albie

Class 1 – Sophie

Class 2 – Aaron

Class 3 – Matthew

Class 4 – Chloe H

Class 5 – Mitchell

Class 6 – Sophie M



The Week Ahead!

Week commencing 12th October 2020

Thursday 15th October - Kent Test Day for Year 6 children who have opted to take the test

Lunch Menu – Week 3



